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6th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re Length of School Week 

Following our recent communication in relation to the proposed changes to the length of the school week, I am 

writing to advice that the consultation period has now closed. We received two very useful suggestions from staff 

and no feedback from parent/carers. 

We will write further once the Governing Board has met to ratify the proposed timings of the day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M Avoth 
Principal 

https://www.thebourneacademy.com/page/?title=Canford+School&pid=54

